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11th May 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well?  We have all faced a very difficult and challenging time over the past year.  For the majority of people working and family life has been affected.  As we move forward I know that we are all looking forward to a period of stability and life returning to normal.

From September 2021 we will revert back to our normal working week, with all schools finishing at 3.30pm on a Friday afternoon.

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you for your continued support. I hope and pray that we can put Covid-19 behind us and enjoy the freedoms we enjoyed in the past, and that school can function as it did previously.

Yours sincerely

[image: Paul signature]


Mr P J Lovern
Chief Executive Officer


Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton on Trent, Staffordshire  DE13 7JE
Tel : 01543 472245
office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk             www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
Company Registration Number : 9613632
image1.png




image2.png
STAFFORDSHIRE
SCHOOLS

MULTI ACADEMY TRUST





